
 

 

 

 

DEPARTMENT OF PUBLIC WORKS 
 

 

Minutes of July 11, 2017 

 

 

 

Present:   Donald Harding, Gregg Aubin, Bill Tuttle, Paul Gerardi, L.R. Favreau, 

Charles Ripa  

 

Meeting called to order at 7:05 pm. 

 

Minutes of June 27, 2017 meeting were read and accepted. 

 

Paul Gerardi came to meeting to discuss compensation for operating the bucket truck 

for tree removal work. 

 

Superintendent’s Report: 

DPW 

1. Twine Road culvert/guardrail project discussed with comments from 

Jennifer Luksha regarding roadway and lighting conditions as they 

currently exist. 

 2.  Interview process for Executive Assistant  was agreed upon. 

 

Next meeting will be 8/8 @ 7:00pm 

Motion to adjourn at 8:23 p.m. 

 

 

   _____________________________ 

Gregg Aubin, Chairman 

Department of Public Works Board 


